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ANSWERING REVIEWERS

March 20, 2012
Dear Editor,

Please find enclosed the edited manuscript in Word format (file name: 2396-review.doc).

Title: Diagnostic value of endothelial markers and HHV-8 staining in gastrointestinal Kaposi Sarcoma and its difference in endoscopic tumor staging
Author: Naoyoshi Nagata, Toru Igari, Takuro Shimbo, Katsunori Sekine, Junichi Akiyama, Youhei Hamada, Hirohisa Yazaki, Norio Ohmagari, Katsuji Teruya, Shinichi Oka, Naomi Uemura

Name of Journal: World Journal of Gastroenterology
ESPS Manuscript NO: 2396
We wish to express our appreciation to the Reviewer for the insightful comments, which have helped us to significantly improve our paper.

The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers:
00504885 Comments 

 To Authors

The authors should have compared the IHC results with PCR of KSHV DNA that is the strongest evidence supporting KSHV caused sarcoma.

Response: Indeed, it would be interesting to investigate the comparison between IHC results and KSHV PCR, but we do not perform PCR in clinical practice. We believe that further study should be conducted on this issue. 

00029041 Comments To Authors
This is an excellent paper describing novel findings of IHC in diagnosing GI-KS. 

Several points should be clarified. 1. Figures 1 have been already published in a Japanese paper (Nagata N, et al. Gastrointestinal Kaposi’s sarcoma in AIDS patients. Early Colorectal Cancer 2008;12:51-58). (http://www.nmckk.jp/pdf.php?mode=puball&category=ECCA&vol=12&no=1&d1=2&d2=5&d3=0) This may be a potential duplicate publication. The authors should change the figures.

Response: Thank you for bringing this to our attention. We have changed the content of Figure 1.

2. With close observation of lymphatic and blood vessel structure and related reference #18, I think Figure 3B may be D2-40 staining and Figure 3C may be CD34 staining. Is it right?

Response: Yes, 3B is D2-40 and 3C is CD34. Thank you for pointing this out. We have changed the figure legend accordingly.

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology.

Sincerely,

Naoyoshi Nagata, M.D.

Department of Gastroenterology and Hepatology, National Center for Global Health and Medicine, 1-21-1 Toyama, Shinjuku-ku, Tokyo 162-8655, Japan
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